
 

 

Town of Oriental Town Board 

Agenda Workshop 

October 2, 2014 

 

 

The Town Board of Commissioners held its monthly Agenda Workshop on Thursday, October 2, 

2014 at 4:00 PM.  Mayor Sage determined a quorum to be present, and opened the meeting. 

 

PRESENT:  Mayor Sage, Commissioners Overcash, White, Summers and Winfrey, Town 

Manager Miller, Deputy Town Clerk Beyer and public 

 

ABSENT:  Commissioner Venturi 

 

The Mayor opened the floor to Public Comment, with Ms. Grace Evans inquiring about 

sidewalks being placed along Broad Street, and concern over business signs obstructing 

pedestrian’s view.  She also stated that for new construction in Town, permits should be posted 
clearly from both Town and County.  Mayor Sage stated that sidewalks have long been a part of 

the Town’s wish list, and he also stated that a Town permit must be secured first, before the 
County will issue their permit.   

 

There being no further public comment, the floor was closed. 

 

The Board then went through the Agenda and confirmed the Agenda as presented. 

 

Commissioner White updated the Town Manager evaluation for March, 2015 as the next 

evaluation date. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

MOTION:  Commissioner Summers made a Motion to adjourn the meeting.  Commissioner 

Overcash seconded.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:38 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________  ______________________________ 

Bill Sage, Mayor      Diane H. Miller, Town Manager 


